Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Tacoma Morrissey <tmorrissey@ltenv.com>

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2019 12:32 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
Cc: Ashley Ager; Dan Moir; Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com

Subject: [EXT] Extension Request - XTO - Avalon Delaware Unit #562 (2RP-5332)

All,

XTO is requesting an extension to the 90 day deadline of June 7, 2019 for submitting a remediation work plan or closure
report required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC at the Avalon Delaware Unit #562 (2RP-5332). The release was discovered
March 9, 2019. XTO initiated site characterization and removal of impacted soil on March 21, 2019, but an unmarked
line was discovered while delineating the spill on May 2, 2019. Excavation was stopped until XTO could investigate
additional unmarked historical lines in the release area. For safety purposes, hydro-excavation of the entire release
perimeter began on May 28, 2019 and is currently ongoing. In order to safely confirm the presence of any other
unmarked lines, complete delineation and excavation of the impacted soils, and receive laboratory analytical results,
XTO requests an extension of this deadline until July 30, 2019. This is the deadline for the second RP at this site 2RP-
5431.

Thank you,

Tacoma Morrissey

@: Staff Geologist
432.556.3617 cell
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